
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN MONITORING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Call for Applications 

 
The qathet Regional District (qRD) is seeking a new members to sit on the Solid Waste 
Management Plan Monitoring Advisory Committee (SWMPMAC). The Committee was formed 
to advise the qRD Board and staff on the implementation of the Solid Waste Management 
Plan. Copies of the Committee’s Terms of Reference are available on the qathet Regional 
District website about (www.qathet.ca/about/) under “Committees & Commissions”  

Committee members must be 18 years of age or older and be generally available to attend 
regular Committee meetings and meet the Terms of Reference criteria. Broad representation 
of the Regional District as a whole will be considered when selecting Committee Membership. 
The qRD is looking for members with the following attributes: 
 

 One person with experience in the recovery of resources from solid waste 
 One person with experience in public education relating to solid waste management 
 One private sector representative with experience in the recycling business 
 One private sector representative with experience in the collection and management  

of solid waste 
 One member of a local environmental group with interests in solid waste 

 
Interested, eligible individuals should send a written application explaining why they want to sit 
on the Committee and what qualities and/or expertise they will bring to the Committee.  
 
Applications may be submitted by mail, fax or e-mail: 
 

Address:   Attn:  Heather Gillespie, Technical Services Clerk 
qathet Regional District  
202 - 4675 Marine Avenue 
Powell River, BC V8A 2L2 

Phone:  604 485-2260 
Fax:    604 485-2216     
E-mail:  hgillespie@qathet.ca  

 
The deadline for applications is 4 pm, Tuesday, October 15, 2024. 
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